
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
 

Monday 15th April 

Celebration assembly in Hall 

Cricket after school club Y3 – Y6 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

Football after school club Y4 - Y6 

 

Thursday 18th April 

Athletics after school club Y1 & Y2 

 

Friday 19th April 

Y3 & Y4 Boys football competition at 

Darton Primary (you will receive an 

email if your child is invited to take 

part) 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Y3 Class trip to Hoyland Library 

Y6 Class trip to Elsecar Heritage 

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance Matters 

Well done to this week’s winners: EYFS 

 

Whole School Attendance  

This week: 94.1% 

This year: 93.7% 

 

Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

Elsecar Holy Trinity 

Primary School 
Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

Our School Community 

Spotlight on Year 3 

This week we have been exploring myths and legends in preparation for writing 

our own stories. We have particularly enjoyed learning about Theseus and the 

minotaur. In History, we have continued our study of the Ancient Egyptians and 

used our skills to analyse historical sources.  

We also had a cricket taster session where we worked on our bowling and 

fielding skills. We were absolutely bowled over with their sportsmanship. 

Pardon the pun!  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Cricket Taster session  

Dean, from the Yorkshire Cricket 

board visited school on Tuesday to 

offer the children a session in cricket. 

The children used a range of skills to 

participate in the session. Children 

have received information about how 

they can sign up for the sessions to 

take part in cricket in our local 

community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading explorers!  

Miss Upton is soon introducing a flip 

book which children will be bringing 

home.  One child per week will be 

chosen to create a fact page about 

their favourite book. This can include 

pictures within the story, images of 

the author and lots more…keep your 

eyes peeled for more information 

soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week 

What a wonderful first week 

back we have had in school. It 

has been a pleasure to see the 

children back to school with an 

amazing attitude towards their 

learning.  

We have had some exciting news 

where Year 5 are going to have 

the opportunity for the children 

to be on stage at Take 2 Theatre 

in June where they will perform 

Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory.  

Details about the performance 

will be released soon. 

 
 

Warmer Weather  

Please make sure you are sending your children to school with a refillable water 

bottle and a hat with warmer weather hopefully on the way. 

.  

  

Sports competitions  

 
As the summer term begins, we 

are going to be taking part in 

sports competitions each Friday.  

These competitions are offered 

to all children within KS1 and 

KS2 throughout the year. If your 

child is taking part in the 

competition, you will receive an 

email to inform you of this.  

On the day, your child will need 

to wear their full school PE kit 

as they are representing school. 

Amazing Author!  

KS2 had the amazing opportunity to 

where they joined a live zoom meeting 

with the author Rhian Tracey. The children 

have already received a letter about how 

to order the books which she has written 

so if you haven’t brought it back to 

school, please do so that you can order her 

books at a cheaper price.  

   

Eid Mubarak to our children and parents 

celebrating Eid al-Fitr this week! 

 

After School Clubs  

Reminder that after school clubs 

start w/c 15th April. If you have 

returned a slip for this then your 

child has secured a place on the club.  

Payments will be available on your 

ParentPay from from Monday. 

Children should bring their PE kit to 

school and can change into this 

before the session starts. 

 

 

 

 


